
④ Message from the Tamagawa Fire Station 

 

Fire Vehicle Sketching: Winners Receive Commendations! 

 

 

<Commendation Ceremony in 2018> 

  Date: November 11 (Sun.), 2018 / Ⅰ 1:00 p.m. Ⅱ 2:30 p.m.                     

Place: Nippon Sport Science University / Setagaya Campus Memorial Auditorium (7-1-1, 

Fukasawa, 

        Setagaya-ku) 

  Event：Pupils of the elementary schools in the Tamagawa Fire Station service area 

worked at picture drawing―the Fire Vehicle Sketching Contest!  Then 

commendations will be given to 197 award winners―boys and girls from 16 

schools.  In addition, an emergency drill and a Fire Department friendship event 

will be specially staged for the winners and their families!  

 

 

Ceremony in 2017 

 



 

 


